

November 2, 2023

Alpena County Board of Commissioners 720 W. Chisholm Street, Suite 7 Alpena, MI 49707

RE: Remaining allocation for the MRF

Dear Chairman Peterson,

The NMMMA Board took action at the October 26, 2023 meeting to request the remaining \$350,000.00 allocation for the MRF.

The motion is stated below:

Moved by Treasurer Smolinski and supported by Vice-Chair Johnson to request from the County the additional \$350,000.00 set aside for the MRF. Roll call vote was taken: AYES: Chair Lobert, Vice-Chair Johnson, Treasurer Smolinski, Secretary Ellery-Somers, Member Rhynard, Member Francisco, Member Hannah, Member Smith, Member Thomson, Member Kasubowski, Member Eaton, Member Lucas and Member Gilmet. NAYS: None Absent: None. Motion carried unanimously.

Please make check payable to Northeast Michigan Materials Management Authority and send it to 720 W. Chisholm Street, Suite #7, Alpena, MI 49707

Sincerely,

Laura L. Ellery-Somers

NMMMA Secretary